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2024-2025 STUDENT COUNCIL 

 

Congratulations to the following students and thank 

you for your service to Good Shepherd Catholic 

School!   

 

Homeroom Representatives: 

5F:  Etta Frounfelter 5M:  Daniel Frounfelter 

6G: Bella Brantley 6S:  Ellison Wolfe 

7H:  Ella Harding  7S:  Jude Lovell 

8F:  Alex Wawrin 8C:  Samuel Foster 

 

At Large Representatives: 

Holden VanWynsberghe Hadley Schauss 

Genevieve Theby  Greyson Schnarr 

Rosalee Boyer  Elijah Barchet 

Eli Funk 

 

 

BOOK SWAP 

 

GSCS will be hosting its 9th annual Book Swap on 

Thursday, September 19.  Students are asked to 

bring in gently used school appropriate books to 

their homerooms Monday, Sept. 16 through 

Wednesday, September 18.  Please do not send in 

books that are out-of-date or that have water 

damage, writing or tears.  Teachers will issue 

students one ticket for each book.  On Thursday, 

teachers will take their classes to the parish hall 

where students may swap each ticket for a new-to-

you book!   

 
 

 

TUTORING SERVICES AVAILABLE 

 

If you are looking for some extra help with 

schoolwork for your student, Memorial students are 

hosting again their Incognito Instructors.  Please 

see the attached flyer for more details. 

 

 

 

 

 

QUARTER 1 MIDTERM 

 

Monday, September 9 is Quarter 1 Midterm.  Be 

sure to check your 3-8 students’ grades in 

PowerSchool.  If you are having trouble logging 

into PowerSchool, please call the school office at 

812-476-4477 for assistance. 

 

 

HUNGER BOWL 

 

GSCS will be participating in the Hunger Bowl to 

benefit the St. Vincent DePaul Food Pantry.  

Students may enjoy a casual dress day on Friday, 

September 13 for a monetary donation.  Please see 

the attached flyer for more details.   

 

 
 

 

SIP & SUPPORT 

 

This event helps fund the projects that you have 

been seeing around school:  the new sign by the 

entrance, the flags, the prayer in the cafeteria, all of 

the new Rams signage inside and outside the gym.   

Please join us for this fun event.  It is a great way to 

meet new families and connect with friends.   

 

 


